2025 Refund Policy 

The process of evaluations and team setting incurs significant volunteering efforts and substantial operating costs. 
In the event that withdrawal from a program is requested by the parent/guardian the following course of actions will apply:

· - All requests must be in writing to Registrar@cambridgeminorlacrosse.com and highlanders.treasurer@gmail.com and will be presented at the following monthly executive meeting.
· - A full refund (-$45 administration fee) can be issued up to and during tryouts.
· - No refunds will be granted after tryouts have concluded and teams have been made. Only if a player is released from team 1 AND team 2 (if available) will a full refund be granted (-$45 administration fee).
· - Injury withdrawals will be treated on a case by case basis. 
- A lack of interest or change of sport will NOT be grounds for a refund after the conclusion of tryouts.



Contact our Registrar or Treasurer for any questions regarding our Refund Policy. Click for contact list.

